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Errata Sheet 

Page 92  HBC’s comments incorrectly states that “the stage 1 study concluded that the site 

forms part of a weakly performing parcel (14). It was therefore not considered 

further for assessment, as those parcels were recommended for further 

consideration in the stage 1 study.”  

 Instead this should read as follows: 

… “the stage one study concluded that the site forms part of a moderately 
performing parcel. It plays an important role in preventing ribbon development 
along the A41, which would reduce the scale of the gap between North Bushey and 
Bushey Heath/Bushey Village. It was therefore not recommended for further 
consideration.” 

  

 


